

WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

P. O. Box 428, School Street Woodbridge, NJ 07095 Telephone: (732) 602-8561 Fax: (732) 750-0132

Nicole.Fancera@Woodbridge.k12.nj.us

Nicole Fancera Supervisor of School Counseling Programs, HIB, Credit Recovery and Twilight Program

September 29, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Woodbridge Township School District is excited to share that we have registered to attend the Malcolm Bernard Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCU) College Fair this school year. The Malcolm Bernard HBCU College Fair is a non-profit, volunteer organization that partners with community and state agencies to introduce a multitude of students to college admissions representatives from the campuses of HBCUs. Along with receiving information from college admissions representatives, attending students seriously interested in enrolling in a specific college or university will have the opportunity for fee waivers and onsite admission.

The Malcolm Bernard HBCU Fair will take place on November 17, 2023 at Raritan Valley Community College in Branchburg, NJ, during the school day, at no monetary cost to participating students, with the District providing transportation to and from the event. This event is only open to high school juniors and seniors, with seniors receiving priority due to the possibility for on-site admission and application fee waivers. If you are interested in having your child attend, please fill out the <u>HBCU Interest Form</u> by October 16, 2023.

For additional information, please click here for a link to the <u>Malcolm Bernard HBCU College Fair</u>. You can also contact your child's counselor with any questions.

Sincerely,

Nicole Fancera

Nicole Fancera Supervisor of School Counseling Programs, HIB, Credit Recovery, and Twilight Program